

#### Māpua School Newsletter Term 3 Week 8 2022

1 message

**Māpua School** <mail@hail.to> Reply-To: mail@hail.to To: info@ourmapua.org Sat, Sep 17, 2022 at 11:55 AM

Email not displaying nicely? View the full publication.



# Māpua School Newsletter Term 3 Week 8 2022

# Na te whakarongo me te titiro ka puta mai te korero

Through looking and listening we gain wisdom.

By Sharon Prestidge

#### by Sharon Prestidge

It sure has been lovely to be able to see everybody's smiling faces again in the last two weeks! Although mask wearing was not fun, I am extremely grateful for all of your support throughout the year of protocols to keep our staff and tamariki well. Read more



## New long-term strategy for COVID-19

You'll be aware that New Zealand will move to a new, long-term approach to COVID-19 this week. Read more

#### whakarongo a puta mai te

vough looking o ning we gain wi; It sure has been lovely to be able to see everybody's smiling faces again in the last two weeks! Although mask wearing was not fun, I am extremely grateful for all of your support throughout the year of protocols to keep our staff and tamariki well.

Read more



#### Te Wiki O Te Reo Māori in Mahoe

We set ourselves a challenge - a wero - to encourage and persuade local companies in the Nelson region to change their food labels to Te Reo for 2023. Read more



# Curriculum Spotlight on Music

"Music is a fundamental form of expression, both personal and cultural... By making, sharing, and responding to music, students contribute to the cultural life of their schools." NZC Read more



# Strike! Hits Māpua School

Last week the percussion trio Strike! came to Māpua School to perform for us. Read more



# Wrecking our classroom to create beautiful minds - welcome to science!

The carnage, the chaos, the noise - it's all worth it. The stink, the spillages and the small fires are all good too. Because in Kahikatea we're doing science. And science is so right now and so right then and blimmin essential for a so right tomorrow. By Cam Head Read more



# Our Army Of Robots Are In The Admin Block For All To Admire!

Visitors are being greeted by all manner of robots in our Admin block. They are on loan until September 16th when they will clank their way home to their inventor's house. Read more



## How should Māpua develop?

If you care about Māpua and its surrounds, please share your views and local knowledge with Council through a 10-minute survey. Read more



# "Like most young rugby players I wanted to be an All Black"

This week we chat to Leith Bruning. Leith is the Learning Support Coordinator for our Motueka Kahui Ako. He works across a number of schools but is lucky enough to be based at Mapua School. Read more



There is to be a public holiday on Monday 26 September to mark the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. School will be closed on this day.

Read more



Read more

Explore the full publication





© All rights reserved, Māpua School, 2022

Unsubscribe

Powered by Hail Mail